






As a precautionary approach, many international authorities recommend reducing 
exposure to wireless radiation and utilising wired technologies instead. This is of 
particular importance for children and should be a priority of this Committee. 

 

I thank you for your attention to these issues and look forward to your response. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Lyn McLean 
Director 


